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Comments: Lingering Comments

Morning Sam,

I noticed this morning that a few people (four to be exact) who meant to submit comments to the GMUG instead
sent them to HCCA through our website. | copied and pasted those comments on the attached word document.
Would it be possible to add them to the public comments on the Working Draft? Thank you!

Also, | would very much value a meeting with the Planning Team in the next couple of months to discuss our
coalition's detailed comments on the Working Draft and thoughts and feedback the planning team may have
concerning them. Are there any particular dates in September that would work for you to meet for a couple of
hours with a few of us?

Thanks!

Matt Reed

Public Lands Director
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